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Monday 15th January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 5P,

I am writing to update you on staffing for 5P.
I am delighted that Mr Parker has been completing a return to work since the New Year and so far this is going well.  We anticipate a full time return from Monday 22nd January which is wonderful news.  Mr Parker may not always be on the playground dependent on his mobility but can always be contacted via email Nicholas.parker4@taw.org.uk or via the school office.

Mr Parker will need surgery in the coming months and in the event of this we will contact you to confirm arrangements.

I am very grateful to Mrs Yates and Mr Lambert for the continuity they have offered 5P over the last term, they have been excellent with the class.

If you have any queries please do of course contact me.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Moody

Headteacher

